
I’m a landlord in Multnomah County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-
A.  The city of Portland has no idea what they are going to get if this 
passes.  The liberals and the Federal Government will not help house 
people from a sanctuary state. 
 

I am willing to sell my units as condos and move to a better climate with 
less control issues and violent protests according to national 
news.  Portland looks like a bunch of idiots. 
 

Best of luck, 
 

David George 

 


